
 PR E S I D E N T ’S  M E S S A G E  

September 2019  Kenmore Chamber  of  Commerce  
( formerly  Kenmore Board of  Trade) 

“BRINGING  BUSINESS  BACK  HOME”  

Greetings to All! 

 

Here’s another message full of odds & ends ramblings! 

 

First off, my apologies to last month’s new Kenmore Chamber members, who did not get listed on the August 

KCOC newsletter, as I needed the space for the photos of 1985 KOC President David E. Whitmire, who passed 

away on July 22nd.  These new July members are listed on page two of this newsletter, with the new August    

members listed below.  We welcome all new members to the Kenmore Chamber of Commerce, many of whom 

joined our Chamber so that they may take advantage of some of the great benefits offered from the Northern Ohio 

Area Chambers of Commerce (NOACC).  Your dues help our Chamber in many ways, including the publication of 

our quarterly community newsletter, The Kenmore Connection, the coordinating of community events such as the 

Kenmore Easter Craft & Egg Hunt and the Kenmore Holiday Celebration, our bi-monthly “Meet & Greets”, and 

sponsorship of the Kenmore First Fridays during the summer months.  All of these things help promote business 

and our members to the Kenmore Community.  Thank you to all our members for your yearly dues! 

 

And speaking of benefits, one last mention of the Chamber Energy Program.  I know you are tempted to “hang up” 

on me like many of the cold-calls we get on our business telephone, but please bare with me one final time on  

energy savings.  With the expensive Winter months on their way, please take the time to look at your natural gas 

invoice, if you are paying over $4 a unit used, you are paying too much.  Contact the Community Energy Advisors at 

330-568-5161 if you have any questions, and like me you may be able to save money on your natural gas bill. 

 

September brings the start of the Fall season, back to school for your children, and new “Meet & Greets” for the 

next two months.  Check out the article on the back of this newsletter for those great networking events we like to 

see you at. 

 

I hope you all had a successful Summer, and look forward to continued success in the upcoming months! 

 

Thank you for listening! 

 

  John Buntin Jr, President 

  john@kenmore-komics.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  K C O C  M E M B E R S :  

 Graham & Associates Law Offices 

Maurice Graham 

333 South Main Street, Suite 601 

Akron, Ohio  44308-1228 

330-253-6264 

fax 330-253-6265 

www.ohioattorneynow.com 

A-Mezz Industrial Structures, Inc. 

Victor Fowler 

7754 Herrick Park Drive 

Hudson, Ohio  44236-2378 

330-650-5561 

fax 866-550-5745 

www.amezz.com 

Kimpton Printing & Specialties 

Dale Kimpton 

400 Highland Road East 

Macedonia, Ohio  44056-2133 

330-467-1640  

www.kimptonprinting.com 

Point of Sale Innovation Inc Ohio 

Bryan Coffelt 

1840 West State Street, Suite C 

Alliance, Ohio  44601-3593 

330-823-3111 

fax 330-823-3120 

www.posinnovation.net 

The Cleveland Police Credit Union 

Yolanda Roldan 

2301 Payne Avenue 

Cleveland, Ohio  44114-4550 

216-861-3535 

fax 216-861-3771 

www.clevepolicecu.com 
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Next “Meet & Greet” at So Fresh Used Auto Sales 
 

Please join us on Thursday September 19th for a “Meet & Greet” 

event for Kenmore Chamber of Commerce members and businesses 

in the Kenmore/Ward 9 area!  This evening networking meeting 

will be at So Fresh Used Auto Sales, 2290 East Avenue, and will        

include refreshments, drinks, and fun conversation with your fellow 

business members.  All the members who attended last year’s “Meet 

& Greet” at So Fresh Used Auto Sales said the event had the best 

catered food they had ever tasted! 

This networking event will be from 5:30 to 7:30 pm, and no RSVP 

is necessary.  Many door prizes will also be given away.  We hope 

to see you there at this fun evening event! 

 

And please mark your calendars for the October 17th Kenmore 

Chamber “Meet & Greet” co-sponsored by Prentice Funeral 

Home and Letter Perfect Embroidery & Screen Printing! 

10 Years Ago - September 2009 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 

 Luncheon guest speaker Ronnie 

Williamson spoke about the 

new “311” call center. 
 

15 Years Ago - September 2004 
 

 Roger Ormsby, acting President 

 After a quick lunch, attending 

members toured the Center     

for the Martial Arts at 1300 

Kenmore Boulevard. 
 

20 Years Ago - September 1999 
 

 James Lawson, President 

 No information available. 
 

25 Years Ago - September 1994 
 

 Dan Little, President 

 Connie Pacanovsky is creating  

a survey to see how the Jobs 

Matching Program was utilized. 
 

30 Years Ago - September 1989 
 

 Ann K. Morrow, President 

 Plans were made to secure 

brackets to light poles along 

Kenmore Boulevard, with the 

purpose of hanging Christmas 

lights in December and flowers 

during the spring and summer. 
 

35 Years Ago - September 1984 
 

 Dennis Bloomer, President 

 A letter of appreciation from 

Dr. Robert Denton was read at 

the luncheon, thanking the 

board for its donation to the 

Victims Assistance Program. 

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  K C O C  M E M B E R S :  

 Fin Tube Products, Inc 

Mike Bandroasky 

188 South Lyman Street, Suite 100 

Wadsworth, Ohio 44281-1743 

330-334-3736 

fax 330-334-3848 

www.fintube.com 

AD Direct Incorporated 

Linda Bryant 

197 Second Street SW 

Barberton, Ohio  44203-2649 

330-645-1940 ext 102 

www.addirectinc.com 

Novex Inc. 

Chuck Lynx 

258 Main Street 

Wadsworth, Ohio 44281-1446 

330-335-2371 

www.novitane.com 

PU1TEC OH LLC 

Al Zarwasch 

7075 Krick Road 

Walton Hills, Ohio  44146-4415 

440-658-9894  

ax 440-658-9896 

www.pu1tec.us 

Rankin Lawn Care Inc. 

Tom Rankin 

13390 Ravenna Avenue NE 

Hartville, Ohio  44632-9325 

330-761-8080 

www.rankinlawncare.com 


